

YEAR SIX NEWSLETTER

News updates from Sheringham Community Primary School & Nursery

KEY DIARY DATES

- Young Voices Friday 20th May
- Boys Football v Cromer Monday 23rd May.
- Jubilee Tea Party Friday 27th May.
- Half term Monday 30th May Friday 3rd June.
- Monday June 6th Science Week.
- Pretty Corner Friday 10th June
- Norfolk Show Wednesday 29th June
- Cromer High School transition Thursday 30th June and Friday 1st July.
- Sports Day TBC
- Year 6 Water fight July 13th
- Leavers BBQ and Talent Show Friday 15th July.
- Leavers Assembly Date TBC
- Transition days to Sheringham High School TBC.

The home run!

We are now in the Summer term – the final term of your child's primary education. It has been great to be able to get back to a sense of normality! We would like to say just how proud we are with how hard our children worked towards SATs. They have all done amazingly well this week and we are sure all of their hard work will have paid off. We would like to thank you for all of your support and encouragement that you have given your children.

We have lots of exciting things planned for our last term together to make it as memorable as possible!

This is an important term as we continue to support your child to be in the best possible place as they transition to high school. As soon as we have details regarding transition arrangements to high school we will be in touch. We are all working hard to give everyone the opportunity to reach their full potential.

Maths

In Maths this term we will be covering the topics that we have explored over the year using problem solving and reasoning investigations. We will spend a week on each programme of study such as, place value, fractions, geometry and measures. We will also ensure the children have the best chance to develop their real life maths skills before going to high school (measure, money, time).

English

In English this term we are going to use the following texts to explore these genres: formal letters, diary entries, balanced arguments, speeches, short news report, Retelling from a particular viewpoint, character studies, monologues, character comparisons, letters, narratives, character descriptions,. Research notes, non-chronological report in the form of a letter to a character

Romeo and Juliet - William Shakespeare * The Hidden Forest - Jeannie Baker A Beautiful Lie - Irfan Master









Science

In Science we will be continuing a biology unit on Animals including humans with a focus on blood. We will finish with a final biology unit Living things and their habitats, this unit helps learners identify the kingdoms of life and to classify living things within those kingdoms.

PSHE - My body My feelings

In the coming days you will receive a Parentmail outlining details of our sequence of PSHE lessons. This term we will be covering, puberty, body image, relationships and sex education.

<u>DT -</u>

Textiles - The children will be finishing their drawstring bag using a variety of stitches.

RE

Philosophy - we will be continuing our unit looking at philosophical questions and analysing differing opinions and viewpoints on a range of topics.

Geography

Africa - this term sees us exploring Africa, learning about the geographical makeup of this incredible continent as well as gaining a greater understanding of the communities that live there.

History

The Mayans - we will be exploring one of the oldest civilizations in history. Looking at how their amazing inventions still impact our lives today. We will also compare and contrast their lifestyles to The Anglo Saxons and the Vikings.

Physical Education

Health and fitness - We will be following Real PE again this term and we are in the health and fitness section, which focuses on developing the children's fitness and knowledge of the importance of keeping healthy.

Clothing

Please could children be reminded of the necessity of school uniform, this should include sensible black shoes (not trainers). They should also ensure that they have an appropriate PE kit. In anticipation of the warmer weather please remember to slap on the suncream and wear the hats.

How can you help?

Please continue to support your child in developing independence and self reliance through completing homework. Talk to your child about transition to high school and if they have any worries or questions, it is important that they know they can talk to their teacher.

